
 
TOBAGO REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

 
NOTICE: CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

 
 
The Tobago Regional Health Authority (TRHA) issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the following tender: 
 

• Lease of Commercial Space for Cafeteria Services on 13th January, 2024 
 
In accordance with Section 33.4 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act 2015, which 
states: 
 
“A procurement entity shall promptly publish a notice of cancellation of the procurement in the same manner 
and place which the original information regarding the procurement proceedings was published, and return any 
tenders of proposals that remain unopened at the time of the decision to the respective suppliers and 
contractors” 
 
In this regard, the TRHA regrets to inform, that the RFP for the aforementioned tender has been cancelled.   
 
We sincerely thank you for your interest in this tender. 


